
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) will hold a public hearing on September 20, 2016, at 

3:30 p.m. in the ADH 5
th
 Floor Briefing Room, at Little Rock, Arkansas, to allow interested 

persons to comment on the proposed amendment of the Rules and Regulations Pertaining To The 

Management of Medical Waste From Generators and Healthcare Related Facilities pursuant to 

Act 96 of 1913, as amended, the same being A.C.A. 20-7-109, Act 41 of 1992 and Acts 491 and 

861 of 1993, the same being A.C.A. 20-32-101 through 112, and Act 150 of 1999, the same 

being A.C.A 20-32-108. 

Copies of the proposed Rules and Regulations will be available for public inspection and 

copying at the Arkansas Department of Health, 4815 West Markham Street, Little Rock, AR, or 

at http://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/aboutADH/Pages/RulesRegulationsProposed.aspx. 

 

The public may submit written comments to:  Medical Waste Program Manager, Carrie Poston  

Arkansas Department of Health, 4815 West Markham Street, Slot #_32__, Little Rock, Arkansas  

72205-3867, or by email to carrie.poston@arkansas.gov, no later than 4:30 p.m. on September 

20, 2016. 
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